
 

WisDOT / DTIM Governor Tony Evers 
Division of Transportation Investment Management Secretary Craig Thompson 
PO BOX 7913 wisconsindot.gov 
4822 Madison Yards Way Telephone: (608) 266-2665 
Madison, WI  53707-7913 

June 11, 2024 
 
 
Ms. Kelley Brookins, Administrator 
Federal Transit Administration Region 5 
200 West Adams Street, Suite 320 
Chicago, IL 60606-5253 
 
Dear Ms. Brookins: 
 
The Wisconsin DOT (WisDOT) authorizes the reallocation of Wisconsin FFY 2021, FFY 2022, and FFY 2023 
Section 5307 Governor’s Apportionment funds previously allocated to Hartford City Taxi and West Bend Shared 
Ride Taxi to the Direct Recipient named herein according to the table below.  The undersigned agrees to the 
amounts allocated/reassigned the Direct Recipient.  The Direct Recipient is responsible for its application to the 
Federal Transit Administration to receive such funds and assumes the responsibilities associated with any award 
for these funds. 

 

UZA Agency Apportionment Year Section 5307 Allocation 
Racine, WI RYDE Racine FFY 2021 $78,692 
Racine, WI RYDE Racine FFY 2022 $313,432 
Racine, WI RYDE Racine FFY 2023 $517,039 
TOTALS     $909,163 

 

Should you have any questions concerning this distribution of federal funds, please contact me at (608) 266-0189. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ian Ritz, Chief 
Transit Section 


